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SECRETARIAT 
 

___ October 2022 
 
 
Ms. Mariska Martha N. Olalo 
General Manager  
Ms. Arabella R. Barz 
Business Development Manager 
 
Premier Central, Inc.  
(Park Inn by Radisson Clark)  
Manuel A. Roxas Highway 
Barangay Dau, Mabalacat 
Pampanga 
 

Dear Ms. Olalo and Ms. Barz: 
 

 Subject: Notice of Award (NOA) 
 

We are pleased to notify you that your quotation for the lease of venue with 
meals and accommodation for the conduct of OED GAD and Team Building Activities 
to be held on 20-21 October 2022 in the amount of Eight Hundred Eighty-Five 
Thousand Pesos (PHP885,000.00), inclusive of all costs and applicable taxes, has been 
accepted pursuant to AMLC-BAC Resolution No. 22-83, series of 2022. 

 

 In view hereof, please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by 
signing at the portion provided below. Kindly return to us a signed copy of this NOA 
within two (2) calendar days from receipt hereof. 
 

 Thank you for your kind attention. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
MA. RHEA M. SANTOS-MENDOZA 
            Officer-In-Charge 

  
Conforme: 
Premier Central, Inc.  
(Park Inn by Radisson Clark)  
 
________________________________________________ 
Signature over printed name of Authorized Representative  
 
Date:__________________ 

http://www.amlc.gov.ph/
mailto:secretariat@amlc.gov.ph

